
Dear  
 
Thank you for your message, and for your interest in the Isle of Dogs and South Poplar Opportunity 
Area Planning Framework (OAPF).  
 
Final approval of the final draft OAPF document from the Mayor of London will be sought in late 
September/early October 2019, with a final approved OAPF document published soon afterwards. 
This will - where possible - reflect and integrate feedback received during the public consultation held 
during May 2018.  
 
I hope this is helpful, and thank you again for your interest.  
 
Best regards  
 
GLA Growth Strategies & Urban Design 


